
New improved bus service for the 

Wilbrahams and surrounding villages

• We are hoping to secure a frequent, publicly 
supported connection to vital local schools, places of 
work, health services and other amenities

• Cambridge and Peterborough Combined Authority 
(CPCA) is developing plans for improvements to rural 
bus services and has already set aside nearly £11 
million funding for this

• A route through the Wilbrahams is already included 
in the draft proposals – see Map

NOW

WE NEED TO SHOW HOW THIS COULD TRANSFORM OUR 
LIVES!

PLEASE HELP US TO SHOW SUPPORT BY COMPLETING 
THE QUESTIONNAIRE AND SHARING YOUR STORIES!

COMPLETE THE QUESTIONNAIRE:

For further information go to the Wilbrahams 
website at:
www.wilbrahams.co.uk

Or contact: 
hilary.burton@greatwilbrahamparishcouncil.gov.uk
 or call the Clerk on 07369248998

Don’t delay – this is the best chance we have had in 40 
years to get a useful bus service!

http://www.wilbrahams.co.uk/
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